
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REPORT
Living Wage and Sustainable Procurement Updates

THIS ITEM WAS REQUISITIONED TO CITY COUNCIL WITHOUT A COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION

Administration Recommendation

1. That the revised Council Policy C612B - Living Wage for City of Edmonton Employees, as set 
out in Attachment 1 of the June 19, 2024, Financial and Corporate Services report 
FCS02346, be approved.

2. That the revised Council Policy C556C - Sustainable Procurement, as set out in Attachment 
3 of the June 19, 2024, Financial and Corporate Services report FCS02346, be approved.

3. That Attachment 5 of the June 19, 2024, Financial and Corporate Services report FCS02346 
remain private pursuant to sections 24 (advice from officials) and 27 (privileged 
information) of the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. 

History

● At the June 19, 2024, Executive Committee meeting, Councillors A. Salvador and M. Janz 
requisitioned the June 19, 2024, Financial and Corporate Services report FCS02346 to City 
Council without a Committee recommendation.

● At the June 19, 2024, Executive Committee meeting, Councillor M. Janz made the following 
motion that was not put to vote:

That the June 19, 2024, Financial and Corporate Services report FCS02346 be 
referred back to Administration to enhance the requirements for living wage under 
the Council Policy C556C - Sustainable Procurement.

● At the June 19, 2024, Executive Committee meeting, the June 19, 2024, Financial and 
Corporate Services report FCS02346 was considered.

● The Committee heard from G. Mady, Edmonton & District Labour Council; S. Crichton, 
IBEW Local 424; G. Savard, The Greater Edmonton Alliance for the Common Good; and 
T. Shipman.

Attachment

June 19, 2024, Financial and Corporate Services report FCS02346
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